
Dear Brethren and Sisters at Exeter Bible Fellowship Diana and I would like to express 
our thanks and appreciation for your gift of $500.00 relative to the work of the Lord in El 
Salvador.  The Lord has seen fit to make it possible for us to return to the Work of the 
Lord after a difficult time relative to covid.  The high density population in this country 
resulted in some very sad situations throughout the last two years. 
   We first came to El Salvador about 22 years ago so it was difficult to stay away. 
Our work in the Gospel and encouragement in a Spiritual life has been in the west part 
of the country centred in a port town called Acajutla.. 
A very important part of our work was the distributions of Bibles through the hospital to 
an area that we could not travel in but, mothers from this area came to the hospital so 
help for the mother and a bible with baby clothes was a positive experience thankfully 
with results over time.                                  
Yours in HIS NAME  Alan and Diana Clark 
 


